
Senior Meeting
March 20, 2020



Overview

● Important Dates (Subject to Change)

● Senior Picture Day

● Annual Academic & Armed Forces 

Signing Day

● Honor Diploma and President's 

Education Award

● Graduation Practice/Ceremony

● Graduation Verification Form

● IPad Turn in Overview (Subject to 

Change)

● Graduation Reminder



Important Upcoming Dates
March/April

● Academic Signing Verification Sheet  

● April 9th Senior Class Photo/Cap and Gown Pick up 

- 3rd Period

● April 13th Annual Academic and Armed Forces 

Signing Day

● April 17th Academic Awards (During Lunches)

● April 18th  Junior/Senior Prom

● April 24th 4.0 Breakfast 8AM

● April 30th Senior Intention & Final Transcript 

Request (Electronic Google Form) due

May

● 5th Senior Scholarship Awards 7PM

● 12th Senior iPad Collection

● 15th Last day for Seniors

● 15th  Senior Celebration

● 20th Chris Cakes Senior Breakfast 8:30 a.m.

● 20th Graduation Practice 10AM Mandatory

● 21st Graduation Day 



Senior Class 
Picture Day/Cap 
and Gown Pickup

● Picture Order Forms will go out 

through Government classes Monday, 

April 6th for the senior class pictures.

● You must turn payment for picture in 

on the date of the picture. NO LATE 

TURN INS.

● If you have not ordered your cap and 

gown yet you must provide Jostens with 

$50.00 cash on this day.

● If you have any outstanding balance on 

your Josten’s order, it too must be paid 

before they will release your order.

● www.jostens.com/contact

http://www.jostens.com/contact


Annual Academic 
and Armed Forces 

Signing Day

● Purpose is to honor students who 

receive money offers in the forms of 

scholarships or grants in the combined 

amount of $20,000.00 ($5,000.00 per 

year for 4 years).  This year we are also 

celebrating those who are choosing to 

sign up for the Armed Forces.  In order 

to be eligible for this you must provide 

proof of signing provided by the 

recruiter

● Gold Paper (That was mailed out), 

which was mailed home end of 

February, must be turned into Mrs. 

Barie  via email: debbie_barie@hboe.org

● This is an awesome opportunity and 

highly encouraged, but is voluntary.



Honors 
Diploma/President’s 

Education Award 
Information

● The lists of students who earned the 

Honors Diploma and the President’s 

Education Award Can be found at this 

link.  If your name's not on the list and 

you feel you should receive the award, 

please contact your guidance counselor by 

email.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1USxD6gOjFGCE22dxyxKb4V3lI1Iympch/view?usp=sharing


Prom
Columbus Athenaeum

https://sites.google.com/hilliardschools.org/bradley-prom-2020/home


Graduation Practice 
and Ceremony

● Practice on the 20th is mandatory

● Ceremony is on the 21st.

● PLEASE REVIEW THE ELECTRONIC 

PACKET THAT IS IN YOUR CANVAS 

PAGE FOR DETAILED INFORMATION 

CONCERNING THESE EVENTS

● THIS WILL REMAIN ON YOUR CLASS 

CANVAS PAGE FOR THE DURATION 

OF THE YEAR, BUT YOU MUST 

CHECK TURN IN DATES AS THEY 

WILL BE ELECTRONICALLY TIME 

STAMPED.



Graduation 
Participation Form, 
Final Transcript Info 

Form, Academic 
Signing Form

● These 2 forms are very IMPORTANT to 

fill out as soon as possible!

● Academic Signing Form  (Gold form that 

was mailed home in February)

● Graduation Participation Form 

and Final Transcript Info form - 

due Thursday April 30th.

● FINAL TRANSCRIPTS MUST BE 

SUBMITTED THROUGH NAVIANCE. 

STUDENT.

https://forms.gle/8bkiHnMmsiQg8oVG6


Senior I Pads & 
Keycards

● Senior iPad and Keycard  collection will take 

place May 14 through government classes. If you 

do not have a government class, you will need to 

find a time to stop by the media center and turn 

in your iPad May 14-15.

● We will be collecting your iPad, case, charging 

brick and cord.

● Your iPad will be inspected for damage and you 

will be billed if anything is found. If you know 

you have a damaged iPad, please get it resolved 

prior to May 14. Stop by the Genius Bar in the 

Media Center to start the repair process.  

● All charges for damage or missing charging 

accessories will need to be resolved with Mrs. 

Jadischke in the main office in order for you to 

receive your diploma.

● Pay attention to Canvas messages and your 

hilliardschools email for instructions as we get 

closer.



Graduation 
Considerations

REMEMBER….

● Graduation is a PRIVILEGE, not a 

RIGHT.

● Be mindful of your actions between now 

and May 21st. Don’t jeopardize your one 

and only opportunity to walk across the 

stage. Make sure you working hard 

whether in the classroom or though 

Elearning.

● Graduation is a little for you….but a lot for 

your parents!

● Finish your year STRONG!

● We understand that we are some unique 

times in our school and our country.  

Dates are subject to change and all of these 

events will be fluid as we continue to 

assess and follow government guidelines 

for safety. We will continue to push out 

graduation and award information as we 

receive it.


